Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Physical Therapy Practice
The Board of Physical Therapy Practice hereby gives notice that on September 14, 2021, an Order was filed on the Petition for Variance or Waiver. The Petition for Variance or Waiver was filed by Sarah Hallett, on July 26, 2021, seeking a variance or waiver, but Petitioner cited Section 486.102(3)(a), which is a statute and she did not identify a rule. The Notice of Petition for Variance or Waiver was published in Vol.47, No.144, on July 27, 2021, in the Florida Administrative Register. No comments were received on the Petition. The Board, at its meeting held on August 27, 2021, voted to deny the Petition for Variance or Waiver finding that the Board has no authority to grant a waiver or variance of a statute.

A copy of the Order or additional information may be obtained by contacting Allen Hall, Executive Director, Board of Physical Therapy Practice, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C05, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3253, Allen.Hall@flhealth.gov.

